
ALVINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED 01/02/2025 TO 05/03/25 INCLUSIVE FOR 

CONSIDERATION AT THE MARCH 2025 FULL COUNCIL MEETING 

Date Sender Subject 
03/02/25 GAPTC Change of Status info. 

03/02/25 Your Community Alerts Newsletter 

03/02/25 Glos CC Highways Road Closure 

04/02/25 GAPTC Networking - planning 

04/02/25 FoDDC Business Matters 

06/02/25 FoDDC Councillors and Council Tax 

24/02/25 Clear Councils Newsletter 

24/02/25 Community Alerts Holiday Fraud 

25/02/25 GAPTC Bitesize News 

25/02/25 Neighbourhood Watch Nominations for community award 

26/02/25 Glos CC Highways Road Closure 

27/02/25 Andrew Morgan Watts Date for Diary – Dementure 

27/02/25 GAPTS Round up of planning updates 

27/02/25 Glos VCS Local Gov reform webinar 

28/02/25 Glos VCS alliance Funding Bulleting 

28/02/25 FODDC Council agrees budget update 

03/03/25 GRCC March Update 

03/03/25 FODDC Cycling parking for parish councils 

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

The emails listed above have been emailed to Councillors during the specified period. 

Carol Hinton, Parish Clerk 

05/03/2025 


